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DATE: July 11, 2018

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator
Paul Holzen, Director of Engineering

SUBJECT:
Professional Services Agreement (COF Contract 2017-0129) with Mainstream Commercial Divers, Inc. for the
Robinson Lake Hydrographic Soundings Project for an amount not to exceed $5,300.00.

Purpose
The purpose of this memo is to provide information to the Franklin Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BOMA)
concerning COF 2017-0129.

Background
This professional services agreement provided single beam hydrographic soundings to obtain pond bottom
topography at Robinson Lake. This work was done as part of the acquisition associated with the Robinson
Lake Park Project.

Financial Impact
$5,300.00 paid out of the CIP general obligation bonds.

Recommendation
The City Administrator approved this agreement under the authority granted by the Franklin Board of Mayor
and Aldermen by Resolution 2012-05.
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